Thank you for your time last Thursday and the presentation outlining ESCOSA's objectives under its review of Small Scale Networks.

As advised at the meeting ELS believes its initial response is unchanged and as such is happy not to submit any further at this stage of your process.

We look forward to the outcome of the review and remain available should you need to consult with us further.

Kind Regards

Brett Gallagher Managing Director

Environmental Land Services

Mobile: 0414303519

Email: <u>Brett@lakewoodif.com.au</u> Website: <u>www.elservices.com.au</u>

Postal: PO Box 504

LITTLEHAMPTON SA 5250

